

February 20, 2018

Dear Timothy R. Carroll

I am writing you on behalf of the seniors we serve in the town of Chilmark to invite you or your designee to participate in the 16th annual March for Meals. As the Town Administrator, you are in an excellent position to help raise awareness for the growing number of seniors facing senior hunger and isolation, both serious problems currently impacting our community.

Elder Services of Cape Cod and the Islands participates in the national March for Meals campaign, which is an annual month-long event. It is designed to generate public awareness about senior hunger and isolation and to celebrate the invaluable services provided by the Meals on Wheels programs – both home-delivered and congregate. Given the exemplary public-private partnership Meals on Wheels embodies, this annual campaign is also intended to showcase the successes of the Older Americans Act, help recruit new volunteers from our community and to increase fundraising from local businesses and supporters.

We would be honored if you or your designee could participate in the March for Meals campaign by helping to deliver meals to our senior clients on Wednesday March 21, 2018. In doing so, you can connect with your constituents in our community and help Elder Services of Cape Cod and the Islands gain much-needed visibility for this cause. Please RSVP by February 28, 2018

If you are interested in joining Elder Services of Cape Cod and the Islands for March for Meals, please contact us at your earliest convenience. I would be delighted to answer any questions that you may have and can be reached at (508) 394-4630 ext. 401or louis.eppers@escci.org. Thank you for your serious consideration of our request. I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Louis Eppers

Elder Services of Cape Cod and the Islands

Nutrition Program Manager